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St. Louis Business Journal Quotes Andrew Hogenson
on PPP Loans

April 17, 2020

Andrew Hogenson is featured in the St. Louis Business Journal article titled, "St. Louis Expert on the Do's
and Don'ts to Make Sure Your PPP Loan Is 'Forgiven ." Among other things, Andrew advises businesses to
"keep an eye out for...additional guidance regarding loan forgiveness."
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